
Precautionary statement concerning the
Polylok Cable Lift Loops

We at Polylok, Inc. have tested this product to determine the load ratings in non-chloride
concrete.  You should determine the suitability of this product in your concrete mix designs.

It is believed that after years of use the high level of chlorides used in concrete mix design
may cause corrosion to the aluminum swage (which couples the ends of the wire together).
You should also note that the galvanized rope itself is not rust proof and if left outdoors for
prolonged periods of time there is a potential for rust to form.

We at Polylok, Inc. assume no liability for chemical reactions between the concrete mix
design and the aluminum swag.  We also do not assume any liability for corrosin of the
galvanized rope itself.  It is up to the company pouring the concrete to determine the 
suitability of this product in their mix designs and products.
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